
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Williamson, VirginiaVirginia.Williamson@dss.sc.gov
CC: Bray, WilliamWilliam.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Koller, Lillianlillian.b.koller@dss.sc.gov

Date: 5/2/2014 9:27:33 AM 
Subject: Re: H3124

We are working with Senators to fix it.

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 2, 2014, at 9:14 AM, "Williamson, Virginia" <Virginia.Williamson@dss.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> I was wrong. Now that I can compare these side by side, It looks like what they did was cosmetic.
63-7-1990 will be changed to require the department to be less transparent with the media.
>
> Virginia E Williamson
> General Counsel
> South Carolina Department of Social Services
> 1535 Confederate Ave. Ext.
> Columbia, S.C. 29201
> Phone (803) 898-7368
> FAX (803) 898-7245
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Williamson, Virginia
> Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 5:38 AM
> To: Patel, Swati; Bray, William
> Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Koller, Lillian
> Subject: RE: H3124
>
> It is hard to tell. My theory is that they amended 63-7-940 and, by deleting Section 3 of the bill, left
63-7-1990 as it reads in current law. What I cannot tell is whether they changed the Senate version of 
63-7-940. I mean, why delete Section 2 and restore it with the same language? It looks the same. 
When I get to the office, I will compare them carefully.
>
> I hope this can be fixed in the future.
>
> Virginia E. Williamson
>
> General Counsel
>
> South Carolina Department of Social Services
>
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> 1535 Confederate Ave. Ext.
>
> PO Box 1520
>
> Columbia, SC 29201
>
> Phone 803-898-7368
>
> Fax 803-898-7245
>
> _______________________________________
> From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
> Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 8:04 PM
> To: Bray, William
> Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Koller, Lillian; Williamson, Virginia
> Subject: Re: H3124
>
> I don't see how the House "fixed" it.
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>> On May 1, 2014, at 7:44 PM, "Bray, William" <William.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov> wrote:
>>
>> Attached is the bill as passed by the Senate and the amendment passed by the House today. 
>>
>> William
>> <H3124 - As passed by Senate and Sent to House.docx> <House amendment
>> to H3124 - 5-1-14.docx>
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